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The Hillsong Movement Examined 2017-11-02

this interdisciplinary volume brings together leading writers and thinkers to provide a critique of a broad range of topics
related to hillsong church hillsong is one of the most influential visible and in some circles controversial religious
organizations movements of the past thirty years although it has received significant attention from both the academy and the
popular press the vast majority of the scholarship lacks the scope and nuance necessary to understand the complexity of the
movement or its implications for the social cultural political spiritual and religious milieus it inhabits this volume begins to
redress this by filling important gaps in knowledge as well as introducing different audiences to new perspectives in doing so
it enriches our understanding of one of the most influential christian organizations of the late 20th and early 21st centuries

Handbook of Global Contemporary Christianity 2016-04-26

the handbook of global contemporary christianity movements institutions allegiance traces how the largest religion in the world
is increasingly expressed in energetic global forms leading to fresh modes of organisation belonging believing and traditional
and syncretic movements

Women in Pentecostal and Charismatic Ministry 2016-11-01

women in pentecostal and charismatic ministry informing a dialogue on gender church and ministry co edited by de alminana and
olena offers missing and or silent voices in the pentecostal charismatic movement an important corrective and a way forward to
shape gender focused discussions

Modern Chinese Theologies 2023-10-31

the majority of christians in china over the course of the last century have worshipped not in missionary founded churches or in
congregations affiliated with the contemporary three self patriotic movement or chinese catholic patriotic association but in
independent and unregistered churches often labeled house churches from the pentecostal and charismatic movements within the
mission church landscape of the early twentieth century to the calvinist reformed movement in the present day protestant church
the vibrant faith life and extraordinary church growth of this sector of chinese christianity offer a fascinating witness and
lesson to the world church yet despite the size of their congregations and the spread of their teachings the theologies of these
independent and unregistered churches have drawn much less academic attention than those of mission church or state church
theologians this volume presents a selection of new studies on house church theologians and theologies these begin in the early
twentieth century with studies of the spiritual gifts movement in shandong and the nature of pentecostalism in hong kong and
arrive in the present with essays on the changing role of women s leadership in the church given the spread of reformed thought
and the theological implications of westminsterian neo calvinism in china the second section of the volume is devoted to the
theological writings and lives of the two most prominent independent church figures of the twentieth century wang mingdao and ni
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tuosheng watchman nee these chapters include studies of spiritual theology of ni s doctrine of humanity his views on salvation
and his prison letters and of wang mingdao s life and moral thought his confucian beliefs and his understanding of the
relationship of christians to the state the third section of the volume foregrounds church voices like the fundamentalist samuel
lamb and the mediating figure yang shaotang and considers local developments in roman catholicism in light of vatican reforms

P.S. I'm Single 2011

this book offers a welcome alternative to anyone who is looking for something different from the generic brand of books on
singleness based on the personal and professional perspectives of five single persons ranging in age from late 20s to mid 50s
this book discusses the subject of singleness from biblical theological pastoral and socio economical perspectives with astute
wit and lived realism the authors explore the hard questions about being a single person in today s society and offer a
refreshing new view on the single experience

Sisters, Mothers, Daughters: Pentecostal Perspectives on Violence against Women
2022-06-13

this volume explores issues and themes related to violence against women the contributing authors approach the topic from a
pentecostal perspective both in the way they assess the pervasiveness and urgency of the problem and in the solutions they
propose

Happy: LGBTQ+ Experiences of Australian Pentecostal-Charismatic Christianity
2023-01-01

this book relates the unique experiences of lesbian gay bisexual transgender and queer questioning lgbtq people in australian
pentecostal charismatic christian churches grounded in the theoretical contributions of michel foucault judith butler lewis
coser and others the book exposes the discursive battleground over the truth of sex which underlies the participants stories
these rich and complex narratives reveal the stakes of this conflict manifested in the line a barrier restricting out lgbtq
people from full participation in ministry and service although some participants related stories of supportive if typically
conservative congregations where they felt able to live out an authentic integrated faith others found they could only leave
their formerly close and supportive communities behind counter rejecting the churches and often the faith that they felt had
rejected them
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Asia Pacific Pentecostalism 2019-07-01

asia pacific pentecostalism edited by denise a austin jacqueline grey and paul w lewis yields previously untold stories and
interdisciplinary analysis of pioneer foundations denominational growth leadership training contextualisation and community
development across east asia southeast asia and oceania

Effective and attractive communication signals in social, cultural, and business
contexts 2023-06-30

in the contemporary biblical studies climate proposals regarding the theological interpretation of scripture are contested
particularly but not only because they privilege encourage and foster ecclesial or other forms of normative commitments as part
and parcel of the hermeneutical horizon through which scriptural texts are read and understood within this context confessional
approaches have been emerging including some from within the nascent pentecostal theological tradition this volume builds on the
author s previous work in theological method to suggest a pentecostal perspective on theological interpretation that is rooted
in the conviction that all christian reading of sacred scripture is post pentecost meaning after the day of pentecost outpouring
of the spirit on all flesh in anticipation of the coming reign of god in that respect such a pentecostal interpretative
perspective is not parochially for those within the modern day movement bearing that name but is arguably apostolic in following
after the scriptural imagination of the earliest disciples of jesus the messiah and therefore has ecumenical and missional
purchase across space and time the hermeneutical spirit thus provides close readings of various texts across the scriptural
canon as a model for christian theological interpretation of scripture suitable for the twenty first century global context

The Hermeneutical Spirit 2017-11-06

this collection of essays was first presented at the 37th annual meeting of the society for pentecostal studies held jointly
with the wesleyan theological society at duke university in march 2008 under the conference theme signs sighs and significance
pentecostal and wesleyan explorations of science and creation along with a companion volume of wesleyan essays published also by
pickwick publications the twelve chapters here represent both pentecostal reflections responses to the science religion
discussion and pentecostal contributions to the ongoing exchange by biblical studies specialists historians and theologians
among those trained in other disciplines together the essayists model an actual dialogue in which pentecostal scholarly
reflection is impacted by science religion discourses on the one hand while pentecostals reach deep into their own tradition to
explore how their pre understandings and commitments might enable them to speak with their own voice into pre existing
conversations on the other hand this volume thus represents one of the first hopefully the first of many in which pentecostals
register their perspectives on a major issue of our time in a world dominated by science and at a time when theologies of
creation that encourage and require care for creation and the environment are proliferating the spirit renews the face of the
earth provides a set of pentecostal perspectives on these important matters
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The Spirit Renews the Face of the Earth 2009-04-01

religion in today s democratic republic of congo has many faces from the overflowing seminaries and marian shrines of the
catholic church to the islamic brotherhoods from the healers of kimban guism to the televangelism of the booming pentecostalist
churches in the great cities from the orthodox communities of kasai to the invisible mai mai warriors in the brousse of kivu
during the colonial period religion was no less central to people s lives than it is today more surprisingly behind the
seemingly smooth facade of missions linked closely to imperial power faith and worship were already marked by diversity and
dynamism tying the congo into broader african and global movements the contributions in this book provide insight into the
multifaceted history of the interaction between religion and colonization the authors outline the institutional political
framework and focus on the challenge that old and new forms of slavery entailed for the missions the atrocities committed at the
time of the congo free state became an existential question for young christian communities in the belgian congo after 1908 more
structural forms of colonial violence remained a key issue marking religious experiences and yet religion also acted as a bridge
the authors emphasize the role intermediaries such as catechists or medical assistants played in the african appropriation of
christianity they examine the complex interaction with indigenous religious beliefs and practices and zoom in on the part
religions played in the independence movement as well as on their reaction to independence itself coming at a moment when
belgium confronts its colonial past this volume provides a timely reassessment of religion as a key factor

Religion, Colonization and Decolonization in Congo, 1885-1960. Religion, colonisation
et décolonisation au Congo, 1885-1960 2020-10-30

this book develops an ecclesiological method used to describe and analyse the transitions in culture and structure of australian
pentecostal churches during the course of the twentieth century these changes provide a case study of global developments in
pentecostalism

Pentecostal Churches in Transition 2009-05-20

the five volume oxford history of protestant dissenting traditions series is governed by a motif of migration out of england it
first traces organized church traditions that arose in britain and ireland as dissenters distanced themselves from a state
church defined by diocesan episcopacy the book of common prayer the thirty nine articles and royal supremacy but then follows
those traditions as they spread beyond britain and ireland and also analyses newer traditions that emerged downstream in other
parts of the world from earlier forms of dissent secondly it does the same for the doctrines church practices stances toward
state and society attitudes toward scripture and characteristic patterns of organization that also originated in earlier british
and irish dissent but that have often defined a trajectory of influence independent of ecclesiastical organizations the oxford
history of protestant dissenting traditions volume v follows the spatial cultural and intellectual changes in dissenting
identity and practice in the twentieth century as these once european traditions globalized while in europe dissent was often
against the religious state dissent in a globalizing world could redefine itself against colonialism or other secular and
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religious monopolies the contributors trace the encounters of dissenting protestant traditions with modernity and globalization
changing imperial politics challenges to biblical denominational and pastoral authority local cultures and languages and some of
the century s major themes such as race and gender new technologies and organizational change in so doing they identify a vast
array of local and globalizing illustrations which will enliven conversations about the role of religion and in particular
christianity

The Oxford History of Protestant Dissenting Traditions, Volume V 2018-11

pentecostals are often portrayed as emotional people who are driven largely by experience in christ centered menzies argues that
this caricature misses the fact that pentecostals are fundamentally people of the book although pentecostals encourage spiritual
experience they do so with a constant eye to scripture the bible and particularly the book of acts fosters and shapes
pentecostal experience additionally pentecostals are defined by their emphasis on a personal relationship with jesus christ at
its heart the pentecostal movement is not spirit centered but rather christ centered the work of the spirit as pentecostals
understand it centers on exalting and bearing witness to the lordship of christ menzies develops these themes by examining the
origins biblical foundations and missional orientation of the modern pentecostal movement he concludes that in spite of
contradictory messages from some in fundamentalist pews and the pentecostal academy pentecostals are and have always been
solidly evangelical

Christ-Centered 2020-10-05

three s a crowd brings together the three dialogue partners of pentecostalism hermeneutics and the old testament previous
attempts by pentecostal academics to define a distinctive pentecostal hermeneutic have focused on issues and application to the
new testament consequently estranging the old testament from the conversation this book engages the hermeneutical practices of
pentecostal and charismatic groups in reading the old testament in ways that are representative while critical of their movement
s ideological bases and visions while the issue of understanding and developing a viable pentecostal hermeneutic has continued
to be debated within the academic journals of the community for over a decade most discussion has focused on the prescription of
ideals rather than on the actual practice of the contemporary community by examining the reading practices of the pentecostal
and charismatic community this book suggests a unique and rounded reading method that maintains the strengths of pentecostal
reading practices while addressing their inherent weaknesses in this way the voices of the three dialogue partners emerge in a
mutual fellowship that engages both the needs of the pentecostal community and informs the wider ecumenical dialogue

Three's a Crowd 2011-06-13

the pentecostal movement emerged at the turn of the twentieth century emphasizing the need for christians to have a powerful
experience of the holy spirit it advocated the return to a pristine early spirituality in which empowerment by the spirit was
essential recently pentecostal and charismatic movements are playing down the classic expressions and moving towards more
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mainline approaches as church movements develop they become more structured less spontaneous and more routine but is this always
inevitable the author explores a contemporary pentecostal movement to discover whether a radical spirituality still can
effectively interface with a complex twenty first century world this insightful research finds a pentecostal spirituality that
is flexible adaptive and innovative and despite humble origins now is making inroads into the middle class while tensions over
charismatic freedom remain the developing organizational structure is facilitating significant growth valuable lessons for
christians of all persuasions are found and some creative theological developments are suggested for church structure and for
expanding traditional understandings of baptism in the holy spirit

Spirit, Freedom and Power 2016-07-21

experienced practitioners theologians and academics reflect on the christian voice as it engages in education today at a time of
national uncertainty for re questions about faith based schools and the place of religious belief in the public arena this
volume is a resource for school and university teachers head teachers chaplains governors diocesan officers concerned parents
educationalists it offers a frank discussion about the tensions in bringing faith into the open in current educational contexts
theological reflection of christian engagement in the public place a creative exploration of the future for christian engagement
in education it also considers the tensions inherent in practising christian faith within a secular context and in multi faith
contexts it aims to generate new confidence that will encourage the practice and contribution of faith based thinking in schools

APS Observer 1995

this book is a pneumatological reflection on the use and abuse of the spirit in light of the abuse of religion within south
african pentecostalism both emerging and well established scholars of south african pentecostalism are brought together to
reflect on pneumatology from various approaches which includes among others historical biblical migration commercialisation of
religion discernment of spirits and human flourishing from a broader understanding of the function of the holy spirit in
different streams of pentecostalism the argument is that this function has changed with the emergence of the new prophetic
churches in south africa this is a fascinating insight into one of the major emerging worldwide religious movements as such it
will be of great interest to academics in pentecostal studies christian studies theology and religious studies as well as
african studies and the sociology of religion

Being Christian in Education 2015-10-30

this book draws on the belief statements and official publications of elim and aog denominations in new zealand from 1990 to
2008 in order to test the extent to which this conviction was adhered to a statement that in order to reach new zealand our
methods need to change but not our message provides a framing device inviting the reader to explore their responsiveness to
aspects of social change within new zealand before gauging interest in new methodologies known to have impacted pentecostal
churches in new zealand during this period actual changes to evangelistic methodology and salvation terminology is presented
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from the findings of a quantitative study before the salvation message is re examined it will be evident that not only were new
methodologies embraced but views on salvation broadened becoming increasingly holistic dynamic and relational

The Use and Abuse of the Spirit in Pentecostalism 2020-11-29

the growth of spirit empowered christianity has been nothing short of phenomenal from a handful of believers in the early
twentieth century to a global movement today numbering over 600 million people in almost every culture and denomination those
who embrace the holy spirit and his gifts are now the fastest growing religious group in the world

A Full-er Gospel?: Pentecostal Proclamation in New Zealand 1990-2008 2015

making mice blends scientific biography institutional history and cultural history to show how genetically standardized mice
came to play a central role in contemporary american biomedical research karen rader introduces us to mouse fanciers who bred
mice for different characteristics to scientific entrepreneurs like geneticist c c little and to the emerging structures of
modern biomedical research centered around the national institutes of health throughout making mice rader explains how the story
of mouse research illuminates our understanding of key issues in the history of science such as the role of model organisms in
furthering scientific thought ultimately genetically standardized mice became icons of standardization in biomedicine by
successfully negotiating the tension between the natural and the man made in experimental practice this book will become a
landmark work for its understanding of the cultural and institutional origins of modern biomedical research it will appeal not
only to historians of science but also to biologists and medical researchers

Global Renewal Christianity 2015-05-15

using rich ethnographic data and first hand experience ball presents a detailed account of australia s attempts to incorporate
behavioural insights into its public policy ball identifies three competing interpretations of behavioural public policy and how
these interpretations have influenced the use of this approach in practice the first sees the process as an opportunity to
introduce more rigorous evidence the second interpretation focuses on increasing compliance cost savings and cutting red tape
the last focuses on the opportunity to better involve citizens in policy design these interpretations demonstrate different
solutions to a series of dilemmas that the australian public service and others have confronted in the last 50 years including
growing politicisation technocracy and a disconnect from the needs of citizens ball offers a detailed account of how these
priorities have shaped how behavioural insights have been implemented in policy making as well as reflecting on the challenges
facing policy work more broadly an essential read for practitioners and scholars of policy making especially in australia
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Making Mice 2018-06-05

published with the association for coaching diversity in coaching explores the impact and implication of difference in coaching
the book looks at how coaches can respond to issues of gender generational cultural national and racial difference understanding
how diversity impacts upon coaching is a crucial element to coaching effectively in today s diverse society and can give coaches
the edge when responding to their coachees need written by an international team of coaching professionals the book provides
guidance on understanding diversity and how coaches can adapt coaching styles and techniques to meet individual needs local
demands and cultural preferences it explores the impact and implication of difference in coaching providing practical
information to help coaches respond effectively to issues of diversity

Behavioural Public Policy in Australia 2022-09-14

the definitive biography of the brilliant charismatic and very human physicist and innovator enrico fermi in 1942 a team at the
university of chicago achieved what no one had before a nuclear chain reaction at the forefront of this breakthrough stood
enrico fermi straddling the ages of classical physics and quantum mechanics equally at ease with theory and experiment fermi
truly was the last man who knew everything at least about physics but he was also a complex figure who was a part of both the
italian fascist party and the manhattan project and a less than ideal father and husband who nevertheless remained one of
history s greatest mentors based on new archival material and exclusive interviews the last man who knew everything lays bare
the enigmatic life of a colossus of twentieth century physics

Diversity in Coaching 2013-05-03

science and its offshoot technology enter into the very fabric of our society in so many ways that we cannot imagine life
without them we are surrounded by crises and debates over climate change stem cell research aids evolutionary theory and
intelligent design the use of dna in solving crimes and many other issues society is virtually forced to follow our natural
tendency which is to give great weight to the opinions of scientific experts how is it that these experts have come to acquire
such authority and just how far does their authority reach does specialized knowledge entitle scientists to moral authority as
well how does scientific authority actually function in our society and what are the countervailing social forces including
those deriving from law politics and religion with which it has to contend theodore brown seeks to answer such questions in this
magisterial work of synthesis about the role of science in society in part i he elucidates the concept of authority and its
relation to autonomy and then traces the historical growth of scientific authority and its place in contemporary american
society in part ii he analyzes how scientific authority plays out in relation to other social domains such as law religion
government and the public sphere
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The Last Man Who Knew Everything 2017-12-05

there has been a tendency amongst scholars to view switzerland as a unique case and comparative scholarship on the radical right
has therefore shown little interest in the country yet as the author convincingly argues there is little justification for
maintaining the notion of swiss exceptionalism and excluding the swiss radical right from cross national research his book
presents the first comprehensive study of the development of the radical right in switzerland since the end of the second world
war and therefore fills a significant gap in our knowledge it examines the role that parties and political entrepreneurs of the
populist right intellectuals and publications of the new right as well as propagandists and militant groups of the extreme right
assume in swiss politics and society the author shows that post war switzerland has had an electorally and discursively
important radical right since the 1960s that has exhibited continuity and persistence in its organizations and activities
recently this has resulted in the consolidation of a diverse swiss radical right that is now established at various levels
within the political and public arena

Imperfect Oracle 2015-08-26

the real story of global oil over the past twenty five years is not about the spillover effects of palestinians fighting
israelis or terrorist attacks on u s forces in saudi arabia and yemen or iraq s stormy relationship with kuwait it is not even
about periodic small and large scale u s attacks on iraq rather the real story is about longer term developments that have
changed the international relations of the middle east politics at the global level and world oil markets these developments
have increased oil stability from the introduction thirty years after oapec shattered world markets for oil the western world
remains profoundly dependent on foreign particularly middle eastern sources of petroleum u s political rhetoric is suffused with
claims about the vulnerability caused by this dependence hence many political analysts assume that a search for stability of
petroleum supplies is an important element of contemporary american foreign policy steve a yetiv argues that common assumptions
about oil markets are wrong although prices remain volatile yetiv s account portrays a world market in petroleum products far
more benign and predictable than the one to which we are accustomed in crude awakenings he identifies and analyzes real and
potential threats to the global energy supply including wars revolutions coups dangerous alliances oil embargoes islamic
radicalism and transnational terrorism however he also shows how some of these threats have been mitigated and how global oil
security has been reinforced

The Radical Right in Switzerland 2009-09-01
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Crude Awakenings 2010-12-15
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Resources in Education 1995

this anthology traces the fascinating progress from plant pathology to biotechnology through 38 scientific papers on
agrobacterium published over the past century included are the seminal scientific papers on the biology and application of
agrobacterium with introductory commentaries mostly by those involved in the original work the commentaries give background to
the papers and explain the problems faced and the techniques used providing insight into the way fundamental research progresses
agrobacterium tumefaciens has played a major role in the astounding advances that have been made over the past several decades
in the areas of plant genetics plant molecular biology and plant genetic engineering the papers included in this book were
integral to the current understanding of the interaction of agrobacterium with its hosts its development into a major player in
the genetic engineering of plants and the biological control of crown gall agrobacterium tumefaciens from plant pathology to
biotechnology is divided into five sections the first section begins with 1904 when erwin f smith began detailed work on crown
gall and considered it to be a plant pathological problem it explores many of the biological discoveries made over the past
century including the pivotal moment when armin c braun discovered that crown gall was a plant cancer other papers cover the
beginnings of t dna research and the development of vectors to improve the process of transferring t dna from bacterium to plant
cell the second section delves further into vector systems and genetic coding for disease and insect resistance exploring the
evolution of genetic engineering in crops the final three sections deal with themes developed from crown gall studies including
quorum sensing or population density the dna sequencing of one strain of a tumefaciens and the first genetically engineered
organism strain k1026 released for commercial use according to editor eugene nester this book should serve as a testimony to the
100 years of research on this remarkable organism as well as to an international group of investigators who helped reveal
secrets of this natural genetic engineer students professors plant pathologists microbiologists or anyone interested in research
and or the history of plant pathology and biotechnology will find this collection of papers an intriguing read from the preface
the journey is not over as the commentary by paul hooykaas indicates it looks as though t dna will insert into any cell be it
plant fungal or even mammalian is there a possibility of using agro bacterium in gene therapy will agrobacterium prove to be as
useful a tool in fungal genetics as it has been in plant genetics its potential is mind boggling

Molecules, Cells, and Life 1989
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Australian Defence Force Journal 2000
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GIVE & TAKE 2014-01-25

the yearbook of international organizations provides the most extensive coverage of non profit international organizations
currently available detailed profiles of international non governmental and intergovernmental organizations igo collected and
documented by the union of international associations can be found here in addition to the history aims and acitvities of
international organizations with their events publications and contact details the volumes of the yearbook include networks
between associations biographies of key people involved and extensive statistical data providing both an international
organizations and research bibliography volume 4 cites over 46 000 publications and information resources supplied by
international organizations and provides nearly 18 000 research citations under 40 subject headings this volume also includes a
research bibliography on international organizations and transnational associations

The Hymn 2015

人生に奇跡を起こすノート術 2000-04-25

Agrobacterium Tumefaciens 2005

あなたの職場のイヤな奴 2008-04-10

ハーバード流交渉術 1998-03-30

Yearbook of International Organizations 2014-2015 (Volume 4) 2014-09-17
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アントニーとクレオパトラ 1972
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